
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Tuesday 13th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Pheasant Parents, 

 

On Wednesday 21st September, Pheasant Class have been given the wonderful opportunity of 

attending an Enrichment Day at Goodwood Racecourse, the perfect chance for a bit of bonding and 

collaborative learning to help our class settle into the new year. During the day the children will take 

part in a range of mathematical activities linked to horse racing and also learn about the life of this 

famous race course.   

 

We will leave for Goodwood after registration in the morning and will return in time for the end of 

the school day.  All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink, and be dressed in their 

school uniform (with an appropriate coat and footwear in case of wet weather). We apologise that it 

is late notice to be able to cancel hot lunches, but on this occasion we have absorbed any costs for 

the trip as a school so the entire day will be free of charge. 

 

We will be driving to and from the racecourse by car. Please could you let us know by returning the 

consent form below if you would be able to help drive some children to and from the racecourse, and 

how many you could take in your vehicle. 

 

Please return the consent slip below if you are happy for your child to attend the Enrichment Day at 

Goodwood. We trust that the details you have already provided on the off-site permission and 

medical form are still correct, but do let us know if any of the details have changed. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Daniel Taylor 

 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Enrichment Day  

at Goodwood Racecourse 

Wednesday 21st September 2022 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………. to take part in the above 

mentioned enrichment event and agree to them travelling to and from Goodwood Racecourse by 

car. 

 

I am able / not able to help with transport and can take a maximum of ……………… children in my 

vehicle. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………  Date ………………………………………. 
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